BEAMINSTER SCHOOL

BEAMINSTER DORSET DT8 3EP

Tel: 01308 862633 Absence Line: 01308 861917

Email: office@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk



Ambition · Service · Kindness

HEADTEACHER MR K HALES NPOH

DEPUTY HEADS MR D WITHERS NPQH MR R BARNES MEd

Website: www.beaminster.dorset.sch.uk

23rd July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

As we reach the final day of the school year it has been wonderful to see and hear of the fun and many wonderful experiences that the students have had over the past week. My thanks to all the staff who make our unique **Activities Week** happen; it will live long in the memory!

Thank you to all the students for listening and engaging in the **Fire Safety Assembly** on Wednesday, which covered the simple choices and actions you can take to help keep yourselves and others safe. If they would like to enter a prize draw to win a £10 voucher of their choice please ask them to complete this <u>prize draw quiz</u> (which does require parental permission). If you have any concerns about fire, water or road safety please visit <u>www.dwfire.org.uk</u>

After so much hard work, and many examinations, we look forward to seeing our Year 11 and 13 students back in school to collect their results between 9am until 11am on their respective results days:

A Level Results Thursday August 15th
GCSE Results Thursday August 22nd

A reminder that if students have any **revision guides or text books** that they no longer need and would like to bring in, departments will be very pleased to accept them so that future students can benefit from them.

Finally, we look forward to welcoming our **new Year 7 students and Sixth Form** students back on **Thursday September 5th**, with the **whole school back on Friday September 6th** for the start of the Autumn Term.

It just leaves me to **thank you for your ongoing support and engagement** throughout the year and to wish you all a very enjoyable summer.

Take care.

Mr Hales

This ParentMail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Disclosing, copying or distributing the contents is strictly prohibited without prior permission from the school. If you have received this email in error, please notify office@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk